05RZ016

Growth Management Department -
300 6th Street, Rapid City SD TR
57701

Dear Sir

Reference zoning filc sumber 05RZMH & this communication ia ny formal notice of opposition te the
referenced rezoning. My address is 2306 Arrow Head Drive and it is used for residential living by myself
and wife. Some of iy reasons for opposing the rezoning isthat the Beverly facility is not & very good
ncighbor at the preseni time and any further expansion on their behalf would just compaurd the alresdy
problems the exisi . In addition expansion of said facility would add to the aleady high traffic flow and in a
residential area increasing the possibility of more emergency vehicles it jus does not seems logical to give
additiotwl expansion ethority throuph rezaning and forget that it will have adverse impacts on property
sales of thoze existing residentis] properties a2 well as many other things.
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